
Latest arrangement for postal services

     To tie in with the Government's announcement about expansion of special
work arrangement for government employees and the continued provision of
emergency and essential public services, Hongkong Post announced today
(February 3) that, the closing hours of the General Post Office and Tsim Sha
Tsui Post Office on February 5 (Saturday), will be advanced to 1pm while
their opening hours remain unchanged. General Post Office will be closed on
February 6 (Sunday). Business hours of other post offices remain unchanged.  
      
     For enquiry, members of the public may call the Hongkong Post enquiry
hotline at 2921 2222.
 

http://www.government-world.com/latest-arrangement-for-postal-services/

